
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     
 
        
                      Wednesday 20th July 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are pleased to inform you of our sports clubs which will run before and after school from 

Monday 12th September to Friday 9th December. Places can be booked from Monday 5th 

September 2022. 

There will be a small charge for sports clubs this term. Each session will cost £2.50 and will 

run for 12 weeks, costing a total of £30 for the whole term. As we are a cashless school, this 

can be paid for via ParentMail. 

The sports clubs on offer are as follows: 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

8.00 – 

8.40 

Yrs 3 + 4 

Dodgeball 

Yrs 1 + 2  

Dodgeball 

Yrs 1 + 2 

Dance 

Yrs 5 + 6 

Sportshall 

Athletics 

Yrs 1 + 2 

Gymnastics 

 

3.20 -

4.20  

Yrs 5 + 6  

Basketball 

Yrs 3 + 4 

Sportshall 

Athletics 

Yrs 3 + 4 

Tag Rugby 

Yrs 5 + 6 

Football 

Yrs 3,4 ,5 + 6 

Dance 

 

We are hoping to attend more competitions next year. These clubs will give the pupils more 

time to train for these events as well as in lessons. 

Further clubs run by Hinguar staff will be running throughout next term and details of these 

will follow after the Summer break. 

I know that the children will enjoy taking part in all the above activities. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Waite 

Headteacher 

 


